
7/8 12-3 
Larry, Alicia and Griffin are the only members present. Mr. Gray is not present. 
Griffin is acting Chair, and asks Alicia to act as Secretary following Mariah's resignation. 
Norfolk: 
Larry is attempting to keep Norfolk campus' food pantry open for homeless students following the departure of 
Ms. Mel Scott, who worked in the Student & Women's Centers, worked with "Sisters of Seniority" group and 
was the advisor of Parents United did not have her 3 year contract was not renewed. He is opposed by Norfolk 
campus' SGA advisor, and goes to Dean Chestnut for support. This is the topic of discussion for much of the 
meeting. 
Also looking for new ICC Secretary and SGA Treasurer 
Portsmouth: 
Alicia has held first SGA meeting 
Chesapeake: 
Griffin has to give a speech on Aug. 19 (details to come) 
Virginia Beach: 
(Not in attendance) 
General: 
Griffin shares notes Virginia Beach campus' standing rules of order with all members in attendance upon 
request for members to use as reference. 
Griffin says that the federation needs to set goals and meeting standards. He would like all members to notify 
the federation in advance if they cannot attend meetings.  
Larry suggests that we meet once a month rather than every other week. Alicia suggests that limited 
telecommunication be allowed instead of attendance, no more than 3 times per calendar year. 
Griffin concludes meeting around 1:30 
 


